
THE BUGENSKE FAMILY

February 10, 2013

Ms. Elizabeth M. Murphy, Secretary

Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, Northeast Washington, D.C. 20549

2749SCHEMMST

SAGINAW Ml 48602-3727

Phone: 989-793-8521

Facsimile: 989-793-4856

email: TJB/LFB/IFB
tbugenske@Ghartermi.net
MlwiIdflowers@charter.net
errant@chartermi.net

Dear Ms. Murphy:

Under Section 14 of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 we respectfully submit ptablie^
comment to the Members of the Securities & Exchange Commission requesting they
develop rules to require public companies to disclose to shareholders the use of
corporate resources for political activities.

As investors — two nearing retirement & two saving for their future — we wish to know
how much a corporation spends on politics, including direct donations to candidates &
PACs; Therefore we urge the Commission require the reporting of these donations &
that all be posted to the SEC website in the shortest possible timeframe.

We do not comment on the benefits or detriments of the Supreme Court's Citizens
United ruling. But we do note that as a family we will be out spent, out lawyered & out
lobbied on all issues. Time is our money; this piece of paper our involvement in the
process. May it carry equal weight in your deliberations.

Thank you for all you do,
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Lynnette Fouch Bugenske

Johnathon Fo^iph Bugenske

ianFouch Bugenske


